
 

 

March 2021 NASFA Minutes 

by Steve Sloan 

 

The March meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 

order on Saturday, March 20, 2021 on Zoom at 6:05:08 PM by Treasurer Sam Smith. He 

ran the meeting in Secretary Steve Sloan’s place so he could take minutes. President 

Mary Lampert was out and VP Gary Shelton doesn’t attend on Zoom. Mike K. found a 

cricket sound on his phone. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Dues were still due for all but one person. You can mail your dues to Sam at the post 

office box. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Doug noted that Sam could hold a coup by paying himself his own dues and being the 

quorum. Sam suggested he could pay Stephanie Osborn’s dues, making her the only 

member present, and we could all just go away. 

 

No actual new business. 

 

CON BUSINESS 

 

No Not-a-Con business. Doug was not sure if “real soon now” ever happened for Mary. 

 

Sam said he will do DeepSouthCon 60 stuff after four weeks when his vaccine has totally 

kicked in. (DSC 60 is planned for 2022.) 

 

Sam reported that the Marriott by the Space and Rocket Center agreed to host DSC 60 

when he initially asked them, but he hasn’t heard back from them since. They’re the only 

hotel that responded at all. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Nada. 

 

Doug moved to adjourn at 6:12:37 PM. 

 

The March program was a reading by Stephanie Osborn. The After the Meeting Meeting 

was also held on Zoom. 

 


